
 Monday 22nd January 2024 
 

What’s happening at your school… Read on... 

 Edge Hill Academy 
 

Believe and Achieve, Shine Everyday 
 

~ Community Newsletter ~ 

Address: Sycamore Road, Stapenhill, Burton-on-Trent, Staffordshire, DE15 9NX 
01283 247440.  Email: office@edgehill.fierte.org  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our WOW Learner Gallery for celebration of outstanding learning 

Dear families, 
 

Well, it’s been a really positive return to school since Christmas. The 
children have come back buzzing and are certainly ready for learning. 
This term, we have already had a reading workshop in Maple class and  
also a parent lunch in Aspen class; these events were very well attended. 
This week, we have our Year 4 afternoon tea so are really looking       
forward to seeing our year 4 parents in school. Following this, we have 
our February parents evening so make sure you return the letter which 
came home last week.  
 

Have a great week all. Best wishes, Mr Russell 

WOW Learners: 
12th January 2024 / 19th January 2024                                                   
Ash: Florence S and Grace R 
Elm: Jayden W and Lola C 
Oak: Owen K and Connie O 
Elder: Alfie H and Chloe A 
Holly: Toby S and Phoebe G 
Maple: Booby B and Connie H 
Aspen: Eleanor S and Jimmy G 
Cedar: Caitlin S and Khadija G 
Rowan: Bethanie S and Priya C-K 
Chestnut: Mia R and Connor R 
Sycamore: Elizabeth J and Harry K 
Willow: Alise I and Connie K 
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Attendance so far (up to 19.1.24): 
 

 

Year 3: 95.3% 
Year 4: 95.9% 
Year 5: 96.2% 
Year 6: 94.6% 

 
       OVERALL: 95.5%  

(TARGET: 96%) 
Best attending class so far is ROWAN: 96.9%  

WELL DONE! 

 

Maple Reading Workshop 

MESSAGE FROM OUR PRIDE, OUR JOY  
Our Pride Our Joy, a subsidiary company of the Fierte 

Multi Academy Trust, are hiring! Positions are available 

across our Tamworth and Burton Nurseries and Care 

Clubs. For further information please visit the website or 

WMJobs, or alternatively email info@opoj.fierte.org   

Our reading    
workshops are    
going great in 
school. It is lovely 
to have so many 
parents attend 
these events,   
sharing the learning 
and working    
alongside their 
child. We look    
forward to inviting 
all of our parents 
into school to all 
our various events. 
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Date reminders - Spring term 



 

HOPE SUPPORT 

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZwsde6gqT0jG9Z1P
-U0IckA4Y7KBzYDihxU  
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